

## Dear HOPE family,

As temperatures drop, we find ourselves in the midst of an unprecedented holiday season. As we reflect on 2020 and find new, safe ways to connect with loved ones in the coming weeks, we can't help but think of you, our growing HOPE family.

In the time of Covid-19, filled with disruptions and challenges, your guidance, support, and input were invaluable to HOPE's continued growth. We've reached more families and providers than we could have ever imagined, and we have you to thank for these achievements!





33,952 views15,685 users59 blog posts



534 newsletter subscribers100 ACEs Connection community members

We can't thank you enough for being a part of this growing family! Here's to another year of positive experiences, for each one of you, and for children and families across the nation.

Bob, Dina, Chloe, and Loren



